CORNELL
DUBILIER

Capacitor Solutions for Power Electronics

Date: November 15, 2013
Attention: Cornell Dubilier Customers

Subject: 150 Axial Leaded Capacitor Product Discontinuation Notice

Please be advised that as of November 15, 2013 the attached list of 150 series
part numbers will be discontinued with no replacement offering. We will not be
offering a last time buy except for the parts listed below which will be available
until our inventory is depleted.

Part Number CDE Inventory
150104J100BB 2212
150104J250CB 1000
150104K250CB 1486
160224J250FB 2669
150224J100CB 185
150334J100EB 1653

We will accept product returns for up to three months after receipt of this
notification, subject to RMA procedures.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

“Ann M. Rodrigues-Leca
Product Manager
DC Film Capacitors / AC QOil Capacitors
508- 996-8561 Ext. 218
arodrigues@cde.com




